
School Board Meeting Recap 

12/5/23 

 

Personnel Items A motion was made and passed to approve the following personnel items:  

• 5th Grade Study Tables – 12/4/23 – 5/15/24 
o Jennifer King – 1 day per week 
o Sarah Wright – 1 day per week 
o Kristin Miller – 2 days per week 
o Sandy Sprunger – 2 days per week 
o Kristie Brown – 2 days per week 

New Business 
 
Classified Handbook 

• A draft of the Classified Handbook was presented for review and approval.  
This handbook contains information specific to classified employees and has 
been reviewed by classified directors and administration.  A motion was 
made and passed to approve the Classified Handbook as presented.  The 
handbook will be posted on the school website, and a link will be provided 
to classified staff to access it.   

TAG Classification – 
Teachers/Stipends 
for Counselors & 
SLPAs 

• A motion was made and passed to approve the distribution of TAG stipends 
in the amount of $542.78 (less TRF & taxes) for teachers with a highly 
effective rating and $434.22 (less TRF & taxes) for teachers with an effective 
rating.  As in the past, school counselors and SLPAs will also receive a 
stipend in these amounts which will be paid out of their regular salary line.  
TAG stipends will be paid out on December 15th.  

Back-Pay – New 
Teacher Contracts 

• Back-pay for the new teacher contracts will be paid out on December 8th.  

Other • At the last meeting, there was a question regarding our cameras and the 
capability of facial recognition.  Officer Hough discovered the cameras do 
have the option of facial monitoring.  A file can be loaded into the system, 
and the cameras will be constantly looking for that person’s face.  The 
system can also scan for masks or firearms.  An additional server would be 
needed for this.  Mrs. Clouser-Penrod mentioned there are dollars in the 
Secured School Safety Grant that could help fund this.  Officer Hough noted 
the system sends out an alert, email, and push notification when it picks up 
a face or mask, firearm, etc.  So, notification can be received from 
anywhere.  He will continue to look into this option and will bring the 
information for consideration.   

 


